
 

Dear All:  

 

Thanks to all of you the funeral service for my mother, Sunan Sae Kow, during 22 - 27 August, 2010 at Wat 

Tepsirin went so well and was much better than what we had imagined.  My family and I are very grateful for 

your concern and participation.  

 

 

On 31st August, Mark, my oldest brother from LA, and I accompanied my mom to Rosehills, California. The flight 

was smooth. We had the final funeral ritual for my mother on the 1st of September at Rosehills with our family 

members and their friends attending.  

 

 

Both my parents are now resting in peace together and forever. 

 

 

Attached are some pictures for you.  

 

 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Sompote Phatipatanawong 

 
23 Aug 2010 



 

 
24 Aug 2010 



 
25 Aug 2010 

 
 

26 Aug 2010 

 



 

 
 

 



 
 

1 September 2010 @Rose hills LA 

 


